
 
 

Tuesday 17 August 2021 

 
 Have your say on draft Council Plan and draft 

Community Wellbeing Plan  
 
 
Council has prepared a draft four-year Council Plan 2021–2025 and draft Community Wellbeing Plan 2021–2025 to 
guide the initiatives, priorities and projects that Council will focus on over the next four years.  

The Council Plan outlines how we will dedicate our organisation and its resources to supporting our community, 
strengthening trust, embedding collaboration and prioritising the areas that are most important to the people who 
live, work and play here.  

Glen Eira Mayor Cr Margaret Esakoff said Council has listened to community members to ensure the areas of focus 
included in our draft Plan reflect the views and aspirations of our broader community.  

“In particular, we sought to engage with those whose voices are often harder to hear to ensure our draft Council Plan 
reflects the hopes and aspirations of our diverse and unique community,” she said.  

Cr Esakoff said the draft Community Wellbeing Plan 2021–2025 will guide how Council plans and supports our 
residents to enjoy good health and wellbeing and to be resilient at every stage of life.  

“It responds to the needs of children, young people, families, older people, people with disability, people 
experiencing disadvantage, and people with diverse identities and from a range of cultures who live in our 
community,” she said.  

“The draft Community Wellbeing Plan shows you how Council plans to tackle the municipality’s most pressing health 
and wellbeing priorities, and how it will work with the people in our community to connect, support and engage 
them throughout their lives.” 

Thank you to all our community members, groups, business owners and visitors who provided their ideas and 
feedback so far. Your input has helped Council understand what the community most values and regards as 
important in creating a healthy, connected and thriving Glen Eira. All feedback has directly informed the 
development of both draft plans.   

You have until Thursday 30 September 2021 to provide feedback on our draft Council Plan 2021–2025 and draft 
Community Wellbeing Plan 2021–2025. To view the plans and for further information on how you can provide 
feedback visit, www.haveyoursaygleneira.com.au/a-healthy-connected-and-thriving-glen-eira  
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